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UPDATE:  

Minibasin 17A1b project traffic impacts for week of November 21 – November 23 (Crews will not 
work over the Thanksgiving holidays, November 24-27)

KUB contract crews will implement the below traffic control measures as indicated daily from 
7 a.m. – 7 p.m., Monday, November 21, through Friday, November 23, as work continues on 
the wastewater collection system in the area:

• Intermittent Lane/Road Closures 
	 o Armstrong Avenue between Kenyon Street and Harvey Street. 
	 o West Glenwood Avenue between Armstrong Avenue and Folsom Avenue. 

Additional traffic impacts:
(North Knox) N Broadway Lane Closures (Daily, November 21-23 & Overnight, November 
28-December 9) – KUB contractor crews will implement temporary lane closures along the 
section of N Broadway between McCroskey Avenue and Kenyon Street during the following 
periods over the next several weeks as work is performed on the wastewater collection system 
in the area:
	 • �(Prior to Thanksgiving) Daily from 9 a.m. – 3 p.m., Monday, November 21, through 

Wednesday, November 23
	 • ��(�After Thanksgiving) Overnight from 7 p.m. – 6 a.m., Monday, November 28 through 

Friday, December 9, 
The inside southbound and center turn lanes will be closed on this section of N Broadway. The 
southbound curbside lane of N Broadway, the southbound Hall of Fame Drive access ramp, 
and both northbound lanes of N Broadway will remain open. Channeling devices will be 
present to assist with maintaining local traffic flow. Appropriate signage will be placed on site 
to assist with traffic control. Residential access will be maintained, and through traffic should 
follow the onsite detours.

Manhole Replacement – Contractor crews will be replacing manholes on Armstrong Avenue.  

Lateral Reconnection – Contractor crews will begin lateral reconnection for rehabilitated 
wastewater pipes located on West Glenwood Avenue and Armstrong Avenue.

Open Cut – Contractor crews will begin open cut replacement of the wastewater pipe on 
West Glenwood Avenue.

Pipe Burst – Contractor crews will begin pipe bursting rehabilitation of the wastewater pipes 
located on Armstrong Avenue.

CCTV Inspections – Contractor crews will be performing closed-circuit TV (CCTV) 
inspections of wastewater pipes and manholes at various locations across the entire 
project area.

MAJOR PROJECT UPDATE
This project is being completed as part of KUB’s Century II infrastructure improvement and replacement programs. 
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